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Dear Waltham Forest Council, 
 
I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed plan to keep the fence and gate 
open during the operating hours of Snaresbrook Arts Project (SAP). As you are aware, SAP is 
designed for adults with learning difficulties and requires a safe environment for its 
attendees. 
 
Leaving the fence and gate open presents a significant safeguarding issue that could 
potentially risk the safety of the attendees. This is particularly concerning given the 
vulnerability of the individuals who attend the SAP, as they may not have the ability to 
navigate or assess potential risks in their environment. 
 
It is essential that we maintain a secure and safe environment for the attendees at all times. 
Keeping the fence and gate shut during operating hours will provide the necessary level of 
security that is required to ensure the safety of those in attendance. This will also provide 
peace of mind to family members and guardians who entrust the care of their loved ones to 
SAP. 
 
I strongly urge you to reconsider the decision to keep the fence and gate open during 
operating hours. The safety and well-being of the attendees must be the top priority, and 
any decision made should reflect this. I appreciate your attention to this matter and look 
forward to a positive resolution. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zainab Mirza 
Manager 
 
 


